Re: reassessment RM

Richard Mann
Wed 6/21/2023 9:37 PM
To:Karen Parkinson kparkinson@uwaterloo.ca

1 attachments (120 KB)2023-06-21-DrNote.pdf;

Dear Karen Parkinson,

Attached is my back to work letter from my MD. I intend to return to work at the end of my short term leave period, on June 25, 2023.

I expect there to be further discussion with my Employer about assigned duties and teaching loads and possible discussion with FAUW. In order to enable my recovery I request that all discussion wait until I return to work.

Further I request that you inform me of any further correspondence you have on my file. In particular, if you are consulting or consulted by others about my case, please send me a copy of any messages.

Sincerely, Richard Mann

From: Richard Mann <mannr@uwaterloo.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 5:17 PM

To: Karen Parkinson

Subject: Re: reassessment RM

Dear Karen Parkinson,

Attached is my follow up letter,

From: Richard Mann < mannr@uwaterloo.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 11:19 AM

To: Karen Parkinson

Subject: Re: reassessment RM

message threaded below

From: Karen Parkinson < kparkinson@uwaterloo.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 11:04 AM

To: Richard Mann

Subject: RE: reassessment RM

Thank you, Richard. Did your doctor provide an updated note or letter for me?

1 of 3 6/28/23, 13:12

The doctor did not provide an updated note. If you need a note, please write to the Dr, and CC me in all correspondence. You have my permission to write a letter to my Dr for this purpose.

Just so you are aware, HR will be sending you the Long-Term Disability (LTD) application forms (Sunlife) at the end of May so you have time to have them completed by your physician. Should you remain off beyond the end of your sick leave (July 25), you would need to apply for income replacement with Sunlife.

I do not intend to go on LTD. I intend to return to work at the end of my sick leave.

Let me know if you have any questions,

None at the moment

Take care,

Karen

Sincerely,

Richard Mann

-----Original Message-----

From: Richard Mann <mannr@uwaterloo.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2023 11:00 AM

To: Karen Parkinson < kparkinson@uwaterloo.ca>

Subject: Re: reassessment RM

I visited my Doctor on Wed Apr 26, I will continue on leave, I will meet her again on Wed Jun 21

Richard Mann

From: Karen Parkinson < kparkinson@uwaterloo.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 10:48 AM

To: Richard Mann

Subject: reassessment RM

Good morning,

I hope this email finds you well. I am following up based on your doctor's latest letter dated Feb. 17th indicating you would see him again in 8 weeks.

2 of 3 6/28/23, 13:12

I would appreciate receiving an update from your physician about your status on sick leave, or whether you have been cleared to return to work. Thank you,

Best,

Karen Parkinson, RN, COHN(C) She/Her Manager, Occupational Health Occupational Health, COM 115

Phone: (519) 888-4567 ext 40538|Confidential Fax: (519) 888-4377

occupationalhealth@uwaterloo.ca<mailto:occupationalhealth@uwaterloo.ca>

[cid:image001.png@01D97CE3.B2CA67D0]

Employee & Family Assistance Program (EFAP) 1-800-663-1142 Homeweb.ca Do you have COVID symptoms, or have been exposed to COVID? Take this self assessment https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/

Please note my work hours may not be your work hours. Please do not feel obligated to reply to any messages outside of your work hours.

The University of Waterloo acknowledges that much of our work takes place on the traditional territory of the Neutral, Anishinaabeg and Haudenosaunee peoples. Our main campus is situated on the Haldimand Tract, the land granted to the Six Nations that includes six miles on each side of the Grand River. Our active work toward reconciliation takes place across our campuses through research, learning, teaching, and community building, and is centralized within the Office of Indigenous Relations

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

The information in this message, including any attachments, may contain confidential or personal information intended only for the person(s) named above and that may be subject to the provisions of the Personal Health Information Protection Act, 2004, or other applicable privacy legislation. Any other distribution, printing, copying or disclosure which is not necessary and proper in the discharge of the University's functions is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission from us, including any attachments, without making a copy. Thank you

3 of 3 6/28/23, 13:12